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NOTICE OF INTENT TO ADOPT / REPEAL POLICIES AND OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
The School Board of Taylor County, Florida, gives notice of its intent to adopt / repeal 
POLICIES as shown below and that it will hold a public hearing to which all persons are 
invited. 
 
DATE AND TIME:  August 6, 2024, at 5:15 p.m.  
 
LOCATION:  Administrative Complex, School Board Meeting Room,  

318 N. Clark St., Perry, FL 32347 
 
PURPOSE:   To receive public input on the proposed adoption / repeal of POLICIES  
 
 
Existing POLICIES proposed for repeal: Can be found on our District’s BoardDocs page 
under the Policies tab: https://go.boarddocs.com/fl/taylor/Board.nsf/Public  
 

Proposed new POLICIES to be adopted: Can be found on our NEOLA BoardDocs page: 

https://go.boarddocs.com/fl/tcs/Board.nsf/Public?open&id=policies 

Purpose and Effect:  The purpose is to re-codify and update the POLICIES, conform 
POLICIES to current legislation, consolidate similar POLICIES on the same subject, and to 
eliminate redundant and obsolete language.  The effect is that POLICIES will be easier to 
find, understand and use.  Once adopted, the new POLICIES will be electronically 
published, hyperlinked and keyword searchable. 
 
Authority:   FS 120.81; 1001.32(1),(2); 1001.41(2); 1001.43; 1012.23, or as listed in each 
proposed rule. 
 
Law Implemented: As listed in each proposed rule. 
 
 
Summary of Statement of Estimated Regulatory Cost:  No statement of estimated 
regulatory costs has been prepared.  Any person who wishes to provide information 
regarding the statement of estimated regulatory costs, or to provide a proposal for a lower 
cost regulatory alternative, must do so in writing within 21 days of this notice.   
 
Any material pertinent to the issues under consideration submitted to the Superintendent 
within 21 days after the date of publication of this notice or submitted at the public hearing 
will be considered by the Board and made a part of the policy record.  Action on the 
propose policy changes is anticipated to occur at a future School Board meeting, which will 
be separately noticed. 
 
The person to be contacted regarding the proposed POLICY changes is Superintendent, 
Alicia Beshears, alicia.beshears@taylor.k12.fl.us, 318 N. Clark St., Perry, FL 32347 

https://go.boarddocs.com/fl/taylor/Board.nsf/Public
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fgo.boarddocs.com%2Ffl%2Ftcs%2FBoard.nsf%2FPublic%3Fopen%26id%3Dpolicies&data=05%7C02%7Cshanna.dodimead%40taylor.k12.fl.us%7Ca8488ba6cb9c418a2aeb08dc951f0ceb%7C0c6540d9c66a4c07a9f99bd02c21089b%7C1%7C0%7C638549207817910309%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=y%2F0QX9SnobXm1G5Lt7xovRheIATqyZCipFo3FWmO%2FRQ%3D&reserved=0
mailto:alicia.beshears@taylor.k12.fl.us
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Any person who decides to appeal a decision with respect to a matter considered at the 
hearing is hereby advised that, for such purpose, he or she may need to ensure that a 
verbatim record of the hearing is made, which record includes the testimony and evidence 
upon which the appeal is to be based. 

Any person with a disability or physical impairment who wishes to attend this hearing and 
who requires special accommodations should contact the District Administrative Office at 
850-838-2500, at least 48 hours prior to the hearing. 

 
 


